WELLBEING
WEDNESDAY

Parents & Carers

Our physical and mental wellbeing should always be a priority,
but even more so during lockdown. It is more important than ever that
we look after ourselves and each other.

If you are concerned about your child, or one of their friends,
speak to their tutor, Head of House, Mr McGall or Miss Ayres.
We are here to help.




